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Friday May 7th 2020
Dear Parent/Carer
Thank you for working with us over the last few weeks to continue to educate and care for your children during these unprecedented times. 
You will no doubt be aware of the speculation within the media about the possibility of reopening schools to some extent over the coming weeks and months.
We have not been given any additional information about how this may look or what the expectations of schools may be from the central government. We believe that we are expecting another national announcement on Sunday, we will be clearer after this time.
As we begin to make tentative plans we will continue to put the safety and wellbeing of the people who make up our school community first - the children, parents and staff. The principles of social distancing and attention to hygiene remain at the centre of plans that we are making.
This may mean that the return to school is likely to be gradual with numbers of pupils attending being restricted. We may need to rota attendance so that your child's learning could become a blend of some days attendance at school followed by learning at home for a period of time whilst other children attend school. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your views will be important in guiding us. To help us with the provisional plans that we are considering please could you complete this survey https://forms.gle/sokvmNNgGszFYPSm8 by Monday 11th May at 12 noon.
Thank you once again.

Best wishes

Miss Nicola Furnish 
Headteacher





image1.jpeg
S
CROETY

MULTI ACADEMY TRUST





